From:

T1-Lime situated in front garden of 101 Pennine Road, Millbrook.
Date: 26 June 2022 15:50:50

You don't often get email from beckyearly@hotmail.co.uk. Learn why this is important

Your Ref: T2-745

To whom it may concern.
Regulation 4 Of The Town and Country Planning (trees) regulations 2012.
The Southampton (Pennine Road) Tree Preservation Order 2022.

I am in receipt of your letter dated 14th June 2022 in respect of the Lime tree in the front
garden of my property. I note this Lime tree is the subject of a provisional tree
Preservation order which took effect on 14th June 2022 and will continue in force on this
basis for a further 6 months or until the order is confirmed by the council, whichever is
earlier.

I write to make an objection in respect of topping and lopping of the tree without the
written consent of the authority.

The reasons for our objection is because the growth and foliage of the tree has a negative
impact on the surrounding area for the following reasons:

- In high winds the leaves and smaller branches can often fall and have damaged our car
parked on the front of the property/whilst parked on the frontage.

-The sap causes damage to the ground and paintwork on car roof and our property.

-The leaves block both ours and next doors (number 99) gutterings.

-The leaves become slippery when wet and this is dangerous for our 6 year old autistic son.
- The leaves are also a hazzard for pedestrians.

-The leaves blow several yards up the road and make the area look untidy and impossible
to keep on top of.

We therefore feel we need to be trusted to maintain and be responsible for the upkeep of
the tree to avoid the above.

Please bare our valid points in mind when making your decision.

We look forward to your response.

Many thanks.

Kind regards Mr and Mrs -, property owners of 101 Pennine Road, Millbrook,
Southampton, SO164QU.
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